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19
th
 October, 2017 

 

Ke Chen, MD, PhD  

Science editor, Editorial Office  

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

 

We would like to thank the editors and reviewers for the helpful comments. We have revised 

manuscript No 35774 on the basis of the editors’ comments and reviewers’ suggestions. Our 

point-by-point responses to the editors’ comments are given below. 

 

 

Reviewer 1(code 02540301); This paper report endoscopic submucosal dissection in a patient 

with esophageal adenoid cystic carcinoma. good result was got. 

 Thank you for your interest in my case report. As pointed out, in order to improve the accuracy 

of the language, we proofread the entire Manuscript at the designated department of Baishideng 

Publishing Group Inc. and we resubmit the revised version this time. 

 

Reviewer 2(code 02542970); I would like to congratulate the authors on this excellent case report 

and review. While I feel that this case report is acceptable for publication- I feel that the EUS 

picture is not clear and in that picture it appears that the tumor is a mucosal lesion not extending 

into the submucosa- maybe using arrowheads to delinate layers and the tumor would be helpful 

to the readers. 

 Thank you for your useful comments on my case report. As you pointed out, the EUS image is 

somewhat unclear. However, actually, slight irregularity of the third layer was recognized, so we 

suspected submucosal infiltration. Added a display of the arrow to the part thought to be 

discontinued in Figure 1C and added the description in line 20 of page 7. 

 

 

We submit the revised version along with other necessary files. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenichi Yoshikawa, MD, PhD 

Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Internal Medicine 

The Jikei University Daisan Hospital  

4-11-1 Izumihon-cho, Komae-shi, Tokyo 201-8601, Japan.  

Email address: kyoshikawa@jikei.ac.jp 

Telephone number: +81-3-34801151 

Fax number: +81-3-34303611 




